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May 7, 2025 

 

 

(PRICE CHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT) 

 

 

To: All DRYline Brand & NSP Private Brand Building Wrap Customers 

 

As you are probably aware many building wrap substrates are manufactured overseas and subject 

to new import tariffs.  We have absorbed a portion.  A smaller portion must be passed along in 

the following June 7, 2025, price adjustments. 

 

- DRYline W: 5% increase 

- DRYline HP, MP, LP, HPX: 3.5% increase 

 

These price adjustments apply to orders placed after June 6, 2025.  Your six-month average 

purchase volume is assured at current prices.  Order quantities beyond this historical monthly 

average may be shipped at the June 7th prices. 

 

Price increases present unpleasant challenges.  Please be assured that we will continue seeking 

efficiencies within our global supply chain and Richmond, VA manufacturing operations that 

can reduce costs and prices.  Also, if the new tariffs are reduced or cancelled, we will 

immediately respond accordingly. 

 

Thank you for your business and continued support. 

 

Cordially, 

John 
John Cahill / Managing Director 

 


